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March	13,	2020	
	
	
	
At	this	time,	the	NETA	Board	and	leadership	have	concluded	that	–	despite	our	best	efforts	
to	proceed	–	now	is	simply	not	the	time	to	hold	our	event.		As	a	result	of	the	evolving	public	
health	concerns	around	coronavirus	(COVID-19)	and	in	the	best	interests	of	everyone	
involved,	the	NETA	Board	and	leadership	made	the	difficult,	but	necessary	decision	
not	to	hold	the	NETA	Spring	Conference	on	March	25-27,	2020.	 
 
In	the	meantime,	we	are	committed	to	shifting	resources	to	support	anyone	with	needs	
related	to	providing	distance,	online	learning	or	other	tech	in	education	needs.	Please	feel	
free	to	call	or	text	this	number,	402-957-2206,	and	a	board	member	will	contact	you	for	
support. 
 
We	realize	this	creates	many	questions	and	concerns.	Please	be	patient	with	us	as	we	work	
through	all	of	the	details.	We	will	send	out	further	communications	in	the	near	future.	
	
	
Respectfully,	
	
	
	
NETA	Board 
 
 


